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Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

City of London PO Box 270, Guildhall, London EC2P 2EJ
Switchboard 020 7606 3030
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk

www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/plans

Location:  33 Holborn London EC1N 2HT  

I am in receipt of an application for development of the above site for the purposes of:

Application for determination under part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country 
Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 2015 (as amended) whether prior 
approval is required for the installation of a telephone kiosk. 

The application and accompanying drawings may be inspected online at 
http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OOZ3APFHFFQ00. Please let 
me have any observations your authority has under Article 18 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Development Management Procedure) Order 2015, so that the representations may be taken into 
account in determining the application. The case officer dealing with this application is Catherine 
Linford.

Any observations should be made in writing and must be received within a period of 21 days 
beginning with the date of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Linford

Catherine Linford
Development Division 
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